FOI

From:

2

Sent:

03 February 2014 10:44

To:

3

Subject:

Update on the incinerators project

Importance:

High

Dear

I've just left a message on your answerphone, but thought I'd drop you an email as well.

I've got a meeting at 3pm today on incinerators, and it would be really helpful if I could have an update on how you're getting on with sorting out the protocol and what the timescales are likely to be.

Also just so you are aware, we were looking to put an update on the previous press release to about the change in timescales for the project - as per the text you previously commented on. We're not able to update the press release itself so we are now looking to have a separate webpage on the study, on the HPA website for now. We are just going through the process of identifying where to put it and then we will take that forward, and I will let you have the link to the page in due course.

If you could get back to me re the protocol before 2.30 I'd really appreciate it Many thanks

Toxicology Department
Centre for Radiation, Chemicals and Environmental Hazards
Public Health England

Tel:

www.gov.uk/phe